
March 28, 2013 

 

A special closed session of the Yorkville Town Board was called to order by Chairman Peter L. 

Hansen at 9:00 AM, March 28, 2013 in the Yorkville Town Board Room, 925 15
th

 Avenue, 

Union Grove.  The meeting was properly posted in the Yorkville Town Office, 925 15
th

 Avenue, 

County Public Works Building, 14200 Washington Avenue, Sturtevant and the Yorkville School, 

18621 Washington Avenue, Union Grove.  Those present were Chairman Hansen, Supervisors 

Gruhn and McMahon. 

 

Chairman Hansen moved to go into closed session under 19.85 (1) (c) to consider employment, 

promotion, compensation or performance evaluation data of any public employee over which the 

governmental body has jurisdiction or exercises responsibility.  There will be information 

gathered on personnel matters and wage increase for the deputy clerk-treasurer.  Supervisor 

McMahon seconded the motion to go into closed session which was carried. 

 

A motion was taken to go into open session by Supervisor McMahon, and a second by 

Supervisor Gruhn at 10:17AM.  Motion carried. Supervisor Gruhn moved to increase the wages 

of the deputy clerk treasurer by $1.00 per hour effective April 1
st
, 2013 making her wage $18.50 

per hour with all other aspects of her employment to continue the same as previously granted.   

The motion carried 3-0. 

 

With no other business to come before this noticed closed session, Chairman Hansen moved to 

adjourn, second by Supervisor McMahon and motion carried.  Chairman Hansen then adjourned 

the meeting at 11:10 AM. 

 

 

     _______________________________ 

      Peter L. Hansen, Chairman 

 


